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Gallup Police Department Capt. Rick White said police have responded to a handful of reports
of mail theft occurring in the area.

  

“The past several weeks, the Gallup Police Department has seen an increase in mail theft, in
incoming and outgoing mail, “ he said.

  

White recommends that take all outgoing mail to the post office and utilize a Post Office box, if
doable. If not, have holiday packages and mail delivered to a secure location.

  

If you see anyone suspicious in your neighborhood, White said to call police.
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